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United Friday Nights the Place to be for Young Professionals
   
  
Over 250 Young Professionals attended Young US’ sold out United FridayNight at Finchley US last week, with guest speaker Chief Rabbi EphraimMirvis. The event was in partnership with Finchley and Hampstead GardenSuburb US. 

This event built on the success of previous United Friday Night dinners which have been growing in
popularity in recent months. The wonderful atmosphere, combined with creating an authentic Friday
night experience have captured the imagination of Young Professionals as attendances continue to
rise.  

David Collins, US Director of Young People and Young Families, said: “I’m delighted that Young
US is working in partnership with Kinloss and HGS to engage with so many of our
younger members in order to connect them to their Judaism. The address and presence
of the Chief Rabbi really enhanced the evening.” 

Finchley US Youth Director, Barry Colman, commented: "As the launch event for 'Kinloss Young
Professionals', having 270 people exceeded all expectations in making the evening such
a phenomenal success. Thanks must go to Chief Rabbi Mirvis and the Young US team
without whom this would not have been possible. We look forward to the next United
Friday Night later in the year at HGSS and future YP events at Kinloss.”
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